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December 20, 1948

Mra, Pegegy C. Harris
Riverdale, Worth Dakota

Denr ¥rs, Horris:

Fnelosed herewith is a report I have just
received from the Corps of Fngineers, U. S. Army,
Garrison District in reply to my inguiry in your
behalf concerning your employment with the Rocket
Catering Corporation.

I am very sorry that this report is not
more favorsble and T wish I could do more to help
you but that is how the situstion stands, If you
know of any other way I can be of assistance, be
sure to let me know, '

With kindest regsards and every good wish
for the coming Holiday Season, I am

Sincerely,

Wlidgs
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